
IAMAW  Letter  to  DOT  Urging
Swift  Implementation  of
Sections 551 & 335 of 2018
FAA Reauthorization Act

September 12, 2019

View the letter sent to the Secretary of the DOT Secretary
Chao from our International President Bob Martinez, Jr. and
Transportation Vice President Sito Pantoja respectfully urging
the swift implementation of Sections 551 and 335 of the FAA
Reauthorization Act of 2018.
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